the high-high season is starting and we look forward to it.

Posted On Dec 04, Posted by <u>Daan & Yvonne van Leeuwen Boomkamp</u> Category <u>Deleeuwe</u> nhof Blog

We look forward in meeting all friends and other guests who visited us before and we also welcome many new arrivals. The first 10 days of december we have a kind of a breather in the guesthouse as normally it is very quiet due to school endings around the 6th of december in South-africa and many businesses still run full speed up untill the 15th of december. Our european friends and guests normally start ariving from the 15th of december and in the period before in november we have many couples without kids and 50+ visitors. All in all never a dull moment and always interesting people.

The temperatures are in the 30-ties now and the summer in here. The flowers are in full bloom and it all looksfantastic.

Everthing is polished and renewed, and the apartments got a face-lift and next week also new curtains and blinds.

See you all soon.

daan en yvonne

Tags: Untagged